Drawer ;# 668,
Springer, New Mexico,
November 18, 1951,

New Mex. 0il Conservation Commission,
P. 0. Box 871,
Santa Fe, New lMexico.

Attention: Mr. E. A. Chavez, Geologist.
Dear Ir. Chavez,

On Nov. 8th I wired you upon receipt of your letter. I stated the
following day, Friday, the Nelson-ioore Development Company would finish
pulling Sauble #2e

They were thru then but I did not know it. They pulled another
joint of pipe and it was the last. They recovered 735 feet. When they
entered the hole they found it cemented solid to approximately 735 ft.

When Mr. Moore called Mr., Sauble he agreed with lr. Hoore that
the well should be filled with mud, abandoned and marker placed. There
was no water from which to make a water well.

You know that I have not received the plugging notice of both wells
which Iir. Telson and I left with Mr. Spurrier. You approved of these
verbally here in my home.

Please send my copy so I can file the final bdlugging report on
these two wells.

Very truly yours,

Gt 5,

CBilsipn Clyde B. Leill.
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